
Good afternoon, Rep. Wiggman,  
 
My name is Trenten Hunt and I'm a current student at The Ohio State University located in 
Columbus, Ohio. I have received emails from my professors about these two bills that are to be 
voted on this Wednesday, HB322 and HB327.  
 
My professors want to rally against these bills and have emailed students, including me, in their 
respected departments to gain support for their cause against these two bills.  
 
Upon reading these bills to inform myself what is going on, I am following their advice to email 
you.  
 
I just wanted to say that I support the passing of HB322 and HB327.  
 
The teaching of critical race theory, that a "certain race" is inherently racist, that America is 
bad, etc., does no justice to students and is a complete waste of time, energy, and money for 
students. The one sidedness of current events and controversial issues that come from these 
curriculums is an insult, (need I say it is always supporting the Democratic agenda). Whatever 
happened to teaching both sides of an issue if chosen to do so? In my 5 years of college, I have 
only ever met ONE professor who has done this and I hold him to high esteem.  
 
I remember in 2018, I had to take a required Gen Ed course to fulfill a "Contemporary Issues" 
credit, required for graduation. I was recommended COMLDR 3535, Cultural Proficiency. This 
course promoted the idea that "whites hold all of the power and are inherently racist" and 
more that would go against these bills. I ended up failing this course because I just couldn't deal 
with it anymore, and the students started to become hostile towards me just for being a white 
man.  
 
In summary, I support the passing of HB322 and HB327. Anyways, keep fighting the good fight. 
 


